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Rationale for CRLS Student Travel Fellowships 

High school trips to distant locations give students the first-hand opportunity to experience cultures, lives, languages and locations unlike their own. The ability of students to think globally about issues – whether cultural, aesthetic, ecological, or economic – broadens them as people who are likely to have a positive impact both here and abroad.  With this in mind, FOCRLS launched its “Travel Fellows” program in 2009, open to mature students of academic merit – students whose financial resources would otherwise preclude such trips, but who are nonetheless highly motivated to experience other cultures and environments. For the 2012-13 school year, FOCRLS has allocated $10,000 toward Student Travel Fellowships to be apportioned across several approved school trips.  
Eligibility Requirements for Applicants
Friends of CRLS is pleased to announce our Student Travel Fellowship Program for 2012-2013.  The program will enable academically-qualified CRLS students (B average or higher) from low-income families (at a minimum a student must be enrolled in the school's free or reduced lunch program) to receive fellowships whose maximum is determined, in part, by the FOCRLS budget for the year. Fellowships may be used for domestic or international educational travel programs approved by the CRLS administration. Please note:  Students will be expected to contribute at least 5% of the trip's expenses on their own, and in most cases considerably more, either from their jobs, their family, faculty-led fundraisers, or other means.  That said, before applying for funds, students and families should discuss what is the minimum funding request from FOCRLS that will make participation in the trip possible, keeping in mind other forms of support. 
About Friends of CRLS (FOCRLS)

In addition to the Travel Fellowships Program, FOCRLS sponsors the Unsung Heroes Program, the Faculty Innovative Grants Program, the Faculty Distinction Awards, the “First Scholars” Awards, the Christopher Saheed Future Educators Scholarship, and the It takes a Village college success program.  Friends of CRLS also acts as fiscal sponsors for tax-deductible fundraising entities at CRLS.  
Have you read the travel fellowship requirements carefully?  If you think you are qualified, 

 Apply Now for a Travel Fellowship! If you are unsure, contact FOCRLS with questions.
Applications for the 2012-2013 academic year are now available. Contact FOCRLS at 
FOCRLS@gmail.com or (617) 275-6338 for an application or with further questions.  

 Friends of Cambridge Rindge and Latin School (FOCRLS) is a 501(c)3 tax-deductible,  parent-community partnership founded by two CRLS parents in January '07.  The mission of FOCRLS is to raise private funds from within the Cambridge community to support and enrich the academic and social development programs at Cambridge Rindge and Latin School, and in so doing,  promote achievement for all students and a greater community investment in the future of Cambridge youth.  
